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Dear Indian Hill High School Students and Parents: 

 

Welcome to the 2018-19 academic school year!  As our first day of school is quickly 

approaching I wanted to start by stating how excited we are here at Indian Hill High School to 

kick off what will surely be another exceptional school year.   As this year begins I wanted to 

first say what an honor it is has been to serve our students, staff, and community members of this 

amazing district.  Indian Hill embodies excellence in all that we do and it is my hope that we will 

continue to honor our strong traditions, high expectations, innovative methodologies, and most 

important student centered focus! I know I speak on behalf of the entire staff, in stating how 

excited we are to see you all occupying the hallways and classrooms soon.  

 

Once again this summer we have been hard at work preparing for the upcoming school year.  We 

have made some fantastic additions, in the form of a new math classroom, increased and 

improved some of our security measures and improved some of the aesthetic aspects of our 

hallways in the form of new lighting and wall decals.  Indian Hill High School also welcomes the 

following new faculty and support staff members:  Kathryn Blankenship (Science), Daniel Boyer 

(Math), Elisabeth Glass (French), Nicole Snitil (Math), and Lauren Richardson (Innovative 

Instructional Coach).  Please give all of these individuals a warm welcome to Indian Hill High 

School.  

 

As we continue to more effectively streamline our methods of communication, this year’s 

“Summer Mailing” is completely electronic and can be found using the following 

link.  Information such as the EMA’s, EZPay, Block Schedule, Chieftain Subscription, Lunch 

Application, Student Handbook and much more can be easily accessed using the aforementioned 

link.  For those that cannot access the link, you can still pick-up the Summer Mailing packet at 

the Counseling office.  Parents, please remember to update and complete your eForms through 

JobRouter as soon as possible.  This includes your student’s contact information, emergency 

contacts, emergency medical information, allergy information and medical consent.  As in past 

year’s both students and parents will need to electronically sign-off that they have reviewed the 

2018-19 Student Handbook within the first days of school.  

 

Incoming Freshmen will be at school on August 9th & 10th for our Bridges Program.  The 

Bridges Program runs from 10a.m. - 1p.m. on August 9th and 10a.m. - 2p.m. on August 

10th.  School pictures for freshmen will be taken during this program on August 9th so please 

dress appropriately.    

 

Since moving to an online fee system, students’ school fees can be viewed and paid through 

EZPay.  If you prefer to pay with a check, make it payable to ‘Indian Hill High School.’  School 

fees will be posted by September 17th.  Please plan to complete full payment no later than 

September 30th.   

 

Only Juniors and Seniors will be invited to buy a parking permit for the first two weeks of 

school.  Sophomores may begin buying permits during the third week of school.  Students 

http://indianhillschools.org/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1-JyNYWKIJftktpHPuARwKN6m5Jbss5_n


MUST have a parking permit to be able to drive to school.  Parking information and forms can 

be found using the link above and were mailed home with these students this past spring.   

 

Indian Hill High School continues to be ranked among the finest schools in our state and 

nationwide.  As a staff, it will continue to be our goal to provide your children with exceptional 

educational services to ensure the intellectual development, personal growth, and social 

responsibility of ALL students.  If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us 

or your guidance counselor. 
 

A-E   Mr. Kyle Crowley  272-4565    Kyle.Crowley@indianhillschools.org 

F-La   Mrs. Nollis Cottrell  272-4563    Nollis.Cottrell@indianhillschools.org 

Lb-R    Ms. Lindsay Kearns  272-4568    Lindsay.Kearns@indianhillschools.org 

S-Z   Mrs. Donita Jackson  272-4506    Donita.Jackson@indianhillschools.org 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Jeffrey M. Damadeo      

Principal         

 

mailto:Kyle.Crowley@indianhillschools.org
mailto:Nollis.Cottrell@indianhillschools.org
mailto:Lindsay.Kearns@indianhillschools.org
mailto:Donita.Jackson@indianhillschools.org

